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To All Randolph County Fire Chiefs
At the end of 2019 I was approached by Chief David Nance, President of the NC Firefighter’s Burned Children Fund about starting a chapter in Randolph County. After discussing this with Chief Talbott we decided to pursue this opportunity to support the fund. The Liberty-Randolph County chapter was formed in early 2020 just in time for COVID. As you all can imagine this put everything on the back burner as far as getting the chapter going and doing any sort of fundraising. However now that things are opening back up we are preparing for our first fundraising event. Our first event will be a car cruise-in held in conjunction with the Liberty Spring Downtown Festival on Saturday April 30th from 10a-5p. We would like to invite any county fire department who would like to attend. If you have an antique firetruck that you would like to display or if you want to send a new truck for display we would be glad to have you.
Our goal has always been to get the chapter started and open it up to all of the county departments. We would like to take this opportunity to invite any Randolph County fire department members to join our chapter and help support the fund. The goal of each chapter is to support burned children and their families within their individual communities. We also provide support to the burn centers at UNC-Chapel Hill and Wake Forest Baptist Hospital. The more participation that we get the better our chapter can be.
If your department would be interested in joining our efforts please contact me. As our membership increases we will set up a time and place for a meeting. I envision quarterly meetings at various departments around the county. I would really like for this to be a county wide chapter with participation from as many departments as possible.
Thank You
Jason Phillips
Deputy Fire Chief
Town of Liberty
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